

Páirc Ghnó na Gaillimhe, An Daingean, Gaillimh. H91 EW40 T: (091) 737350 R: PEHO.galway@hse.ie

Environmental Health Service.

Galway Business Park, Dangan, Galway H91 EW40 Tel: (091) 737350 Email: PEHO.galway@hse.ie

12th July 2021

Mr. Dave O Loughlin Assistant Engineer, **Environment Department, Galway County Council** Centre Point, Liosban, Galway.



Re: **Extension of Duniry Burial Ground.**

Dear Mr. O Loughlin

I write to confirm that I inspected the trial holes at the proposed site for extension at Duniry Burial Ground on the 24th June 2021 when I met with Mr Dave O Loughlin. I wish to confirm that this department has no objection to the extension of the burial ground on public health grounds.

Yours sincerely,

SENIOR ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH OFFICER.